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SUBJECT: Change Order No. 1 — Contract D-19 — W. 6™ Street Interceptor Sewer Replacement

Dear Commissioners:

Submitted for your review and approval is Change Order No. 1 on Contract D-19, W. 6™ Street

Interceptor Sewer Replacement, Minger Construction (Contractor), in the amount of

$168,773.81.

This change order consists of the following items:

1) Foundation Wall Removal $ 18,762.64
2) Inside Drop Connection $11,259.70
3) C Additional Cone Section $1,462.57
4) NNO022 Outside drop Connection $7,165.32
5) PP003 Replacement $17,730.62
6) #1Relocation Additional Work $13,241.79
7) Temp Storm Sewers Along 6" $ 5,298.35
8) Concrete Sidewalk $ 34,738.00
9) Snake Fence/Restoration Additional Work $ 3,980.47
10) Retaining Wall/Railing Modifications $ 7,420.35
11) Quantity Adjustment $47,714.00

TOTAL $168,773.81

The original contract amount is $1,175,880.00. Change Order No. 1 would increase the total
amount to $1,344,653.81. This change order reflects an increase of 14.4% on the original
contract amount.
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Sincerely,

Michael Gitter
Interim General Manager
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